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Memo 
To: Providers  

From: El Paso First Health Plans 

Date:  June 29, 2016 

Re: Office Closed 

In	observance	of	 the	upcoming	4th	of	 July	Holiday	our	office	will	be	closed.	 If	you	have	any	
questions	 or	 concerns	 please	 contact	 our	 Provider	 Relations	Department	 at	 532‐3778	 ext.	
1507.	

	


